
 

 
 

 

6 July 2018 

Consultation on water licence application   
 
ATHENA WATER SOLUTIONS  

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is seeking public comment on an application by 
Athena Water Solutions to provide water supply services to customers in the Country Heights 
Estate being developed by Claymont Development Pty Ltd.  

The Country Heights Estate is located in Ginginup, north of Perth, and will be subdivided into 
313 rural residential lots.  

A summary of the licence application is available on the ERA website.  

The grant of the licence is subject to the ERA being satisfied that it would not be contrary to the 
public interest to do so and that the applicant: 

 has, and is likely to retain, the financial and technical ability to provide the service in the 
operation area(s) specified for the service; or 

 will acquire within a reasonable time after the grant, and is then likely to retain, that 
ability.  

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the licence application. 

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Friday, 27 July 2018. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

 
 

 
 
 

For further information contact: 
 
Media Enquiries General Enquiries 
Natalie Warnock Sarah Lyons 
08 6557 7933 08 6557 7978 
0428 859 826 records@erawa.com.au 
communications@erawa.com.au  
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